

Meet your officials

Mayor Allen Schneider

Council

Tom Sexton, Mayor Pro-Tem

Lois Schneider

Kevin Kiene

Kevin Mills

Ryan Rogerson

City Staff

Cole Smith City Administrator

Becky LaRoche City Clerk

Streets and Parks Bryan Lenz Logan Michel

Building Inspector David Tornow

PeopleService Inc Branden Havens

City Hall Hours 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 319-648-3501

www.riversideiowa.gov

Check the bulletin board for announcements in the city.

Riverside Post Office
Office Hours
Monday-Friday
9:00-11:00, 1:00-4:00
Saturday
9:30-10:30
24-hour lobby access to
mailboxes.
319-648-2051



JANUARY 2024

City Meetings:

January 1st City Hall Offices Closed January 2nd City Council January 16th City Council

Community Meetings:

January 8th History Center-Museum January 24th RACC meeting

To keep up to date with what's happening in Riverside, sign up for the text/email alerts at www.riversideiowa.gov.

For all building permit questions, please contact Building Inspector David Tornow at 319-330-5880 or <u>buildinspect@riversideiowa.gov</u>

Projects- Axiom Consultants are finalizing plans for improving the boat ramp in Hall Park. Project will go out for bids this month. Plans include cleaning up scrap trees and improving access and parking. Funding for this project is provided by the Washington County Riverboat Foundation.

New Residents – Please stop in City Hall if you have moved into Riverside recently, and did not receive a Welcome Bag. It is filled with information from the City and Community Groups along with some coupons.

ACH — Auto payment of your water bill is available at no cost to residents. Forms are available at City Hall and on the back of this newsletter. No need to register again if you are already signed up.

Contact Information — Many residents have removed their land line from service. Please include your cell# and e-mail on your payment slip to help staff with contact information.

Thank you — The City of Riverside would like to thank Edgar McGuire for his many years of service to the community serving on the City Council.

The Riverside Area Community Club would like to thank all the residents that provided such elaborate Holiday Lights, adding to the Holiday Spirit in our neighborhoods.